Rachel Tibbetts

From: Emma Harrison

Sent: 07 February 2024 17:36

To: Chris Wentworth

Cc: DC Support

Subject: Conservation response re-consultation 23/02827/F
Dear Chris

Thank you for reconsuleng the Conserva=on Team on the above applica=on. There are no further comments with
regards to the applica=on.

Kind Regards

Emma Harrison

Senior Conservation Officer

Planning Policy and Conservation
Communities Directorate

Cherwell District Council

Direct Dial: 01295 221846
emma.harrison@cherwell-DC.gov.uk
www.cherwell.gov.uk

Find us on Facebook www.facebook.com/cherwelldistrictcouncil
Follow us on Twitter@Cherwellcouncil

Planning and Development services can be contacted as follows: Development Management -
planning@cherwell-dc.gov.uk; Building Control - building.control@cherwell-dc.gov.uk; Planning Policy -
planning.policy@cherwell-dc.gov.uk; Conservation - design.conservation@cherwell-dc.gov.uk. For the
latest information on Planning and Development please visit www.cherwell.gov.uk.




